
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 8, 2024 
 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO  80203 
 
Re: Permit Number: M-78-009 Apache Mine 
    Annual Report  
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
There was no scrap brick or block imported to the Apache Mine located in El Paso 
County, Colorado during the 2023-2024 reporting period. 
 
 
If you have any questions and/or there are any problems with this transmittal, please 
contact me at (303) 783-3058. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Jason E. McGraw, P.E. 
Mine Supervisor 
 
 
 
 
 
 


